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WINCHENDON TOWN CLERK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FY 2020 PROPOSED SCHOOL DISTRICT BUDGET 

WINCHENDON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

The Winchendon School Committee will hold a public hearing on the proposed FY 2020 budget 
on Tuesday, March 19, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. in the Winchendon Town Hall located at 109 Front 
Street, 2d  floor. This notice is published consistent with Section 38N of Chapter 71 of Mass. 
General Laws. 

On Wednesday, March 13, 2019, the proposed FY 2020 budget will be available for viewing 
online at www.winchendonk12.org  The proposed budget can also be examined or hard copies 
obtained at the Superintendent's Office, 175 Grove Street, Winchendon, MA between the hours 
of 8:30 am -3:00 pm. 

All interested persons shall be given the opportunity to be heard for or against the whole or any 
part of the proposed budget. 

Winchendon School Committee 
Winchendon Public Schools 

DATE: 	Tuesday, March 19, 2019  

TIME: 	6:30 p.m.  

LOCATION: Town Hall - 2nd Floor Auditorium 

By: 	 
Joa-Landers, Interim Superintendent 

This meeting location is ADA accessible and any additional special 
accommodations can be made by contacting: Winchendon Public Schools. 

175 Grove Street, Winchendon, Massachusetts 01475 • Tel: (978) 297-0031 	Fax: (978) 297-5250 


